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This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
We had smoldering and noxious smoke again Tuesday April 16th and Wednesday April 17th in the Millar
Addition due to a fire in Moccasin Flats .Clean air is widely recognized as a basic human right. It is
becoming very hard to do a morning or evening walk in the Millar Addition. It is time the Mayor and
Council as well as the BC Government clean up Moccasin Flats.

Siegfried (Ziggy) and Yvonne Hemmerich. Magnolia Gardens

*redacted




